
2022-2023 
School Year

Conrad Hughes
General Manager of 
Nutrition Services
chughes-c@dieringer.wednet.edu Hello Dieringer,

The school year is well underway and Dieringer SD and Sodexo are ready to 
provide students with  healthy and delicious meals. 
We hope you will view your monthly menus and enjoy the meals provided.
We encourage you to contact us with questions or comments about our 
educational partnerships.
You can also download the Sodexo app: http://sohappy.sodexo.com/ to view 
nutritional information and menus.

Our mission is to be a

leader in supporting student 
engagement and improving
Quality of Life for the entire
school community. By focusing
on Quality of Life Services, we
reinforce the overall 
experience of a student’s 
educational journey, which
helps to ensure their success. 
For more information please 
visit https://us.sodexo.com.

Click here to view Dieringer School 
District Menus 

Meal Application
•Fill out form 
in Skyward
•Only one application 
per family
•Your information is 
protected by the law
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